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On behalf or the Board of Trustees and the entire Village, we want to 

extend our deepest appreciation and gratitude - and to say 'Thank 
You' - to all of the men and women who have served in the Armed 

Services - our bravest citizens who have made the greatest 

commitment to serve in order keep us safe and free, including those 

who have made the ultimate sacrifice. 

 

.. and we also owe a deep gratitude to all of the Families who have 

supported our Veterans. 

 

We are so proud of all of the Veterans throughout the land and those 

who come from our own community; American Legion Post 1048 
and the Auxiliary ... who always lead and remind us of the importance 

to recognize the dedication and sacrifices made by so many 



 

Americans through-out our country's history ... and who represent the 

Greatest Generation of our Nation.  
   

We Thank You and we Love You. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Village's Senior Program and Recreation Department will be 

hosting a Veterans Day Lunch on Monday, November 13: 
 

112 Main Street 
Village Hall Fire House Basement 

11 AM - 1 PM 

   

Veterans eat for FREE  
($ 3.00 for non Veterans) 

  

Enjoy a commemorative meal including chicken cordon bleu, deli 

sandwiches from Scappy's, and apply pie. 



 

 

Many of our Volunteer Firefighters will be on hand to help serve and 

cook. 

 

To sign-up please call Abby or Pierette at 231-8529 

   

Thank You to All of the Veterans ! 

 

Mayor Hartley Connett 

  

 

  

  

 


